
Dear Public Testimony Public Testimony, 
 
I'm writing to ask you to oppose Ordinance 250382. 
 
Investing in bike share programs benefits the entire community. These programs promote healthy 
lifestyles and reduce traffic congestion. Cutting funding would hinder these positive impacts and 
limit transportation options. Such a decision would be detrimental to the city's progress towards 
comprehensive, sustainable and equitable transportation. I urge you to reconsider and continue 
supporting this valuable community asset. 
 
Regards,  
Quinn Hahs  
4711 Terrace St 
Kcmo, MO 64112 

 

 


